
Place Matters: 
Exploring New Sites of the 

Humanities Practices

IAS Vanguard Fellow Dr Urszula Pawlicka-Deger will discuss  
how laboratories and makerspaces in the humanities transform 

and drive humanities research and teaching practices.

13th November 2019 
12:00pm -1:00pm followed by lunch until 2:00pm

Contact for more information ias@contacts.bham.ac.uk


